
Rights of Way Report July. 

 

This last month has provided excellent growing weather for crops and weeds 
alike. The impact for Rights of Way has been a continued battle between 
nature and walkers fighting for the same space. Walkers are encouraged to 
help clear paths where they can but not to stray through crops and cause 
damage. 
 
1. Thank you to Emily Estates for moving the stile to the correct position on 
the footpath going from the bottom of Hicks Lane towards Yarlington and for 
also making it reasonable for climbing over and accessible for dogs. 
 
2.   Please can the Emily Estate do the same at the end of Lawn Lane behind 
Broadholts where the stile remains broken? Stile 21802. Accessibility for dogs 
would also be appreciated. 
 
3. Emily Estates have placed a new cattle water trough right beside the 
footpath crossing from Hicks Lane to Manor Farm.  It seems inappropriate to 
encourage the gathering of livestock there when people regularly walk across 
that field with or without dogs on a Right of Way. Perhaps Emily Estate could 
consider moving it elsewhere in the field, which is very large!!  Alongside 
footpath WN31/9. 
 
4. The kissing gate by North Cadbury Church adjoining the footpath has 
now been fixed! This is on Path WN 19/76. 

 

Walkers are still encouraged to report, via the website, via the Councillors, or 

the PPLO any issues that they are finding with Rights of Way across the 

Parishes. 

 


